
Consultation on annual update to the list of Financial Services Providers under the 
OTC derivatives regulatory regime 

 

Response of The Hong Kong Association of Banks dated 16 May 2025 (Extract) 

 

After consulting members of HKAB, we do not have any opposing comments and have 
no additional comments to raise at this stage. 

 


